
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 Subj.: Invitation to the 19th International Military Glider Competition 
 
 Date: Cologne, 30th October 2018 
 

The Bundeswehr Sports Flying Association (Bundeswehr-Flugsportvereinigung e.V.) will organize the 
19th International Military Glider Competition between July 24th to August 05th 2019 at HOLZDORF 
Air Base/Germany. 
 
Primary objective are sports competitions between German and foreign glider teams, with secondary 
objectives being enhancing interest for flying, promotion of sports flying and consolidation of contacts 
between international armed forces. 
 
It is a pleasure to invite a maximum of two military glider teams of your country to participate at this 
competition. 
Each team should consist of a pilot and at least one helper. Officially provided accommodation is free 
for participating teams. Service such as provided catering and the aerotows has to be paid by the team 
on site. 
 
Additional information about the competition as well as a registration form will be available online at 
www.imgc.de by January 15th  2019. 
Participants can also send the registration form as hardcopy to:  
 

Kommando Streitkräftebasis 
UAbt Org z.H. Oberstleutnant Jörg Zinnert 
Fontainegraben 150 
53123 Bonn 
Germany 
 

Registration should be finished by the end of March 2019. Please ensure the arrival of your teams not 
later than July 24th 2019. 
 
We are happy to address additional questions at imgc@bw-flugsport.de 
 
We are looking forward to your reply and hope to welcome your team at the 19th International Military 
Glider Competition. 
 

Sincerely 

By order 

 
Lieutenant Colonel 

Gerd Schakau  
Lieutenant Colonel 
 
  
Flughafenstr. 1, 51147 Cologne, GERMANY 
PO Box 90 61 10 / 529, 51127 Cologne 

+49 (0)2203-908-2601 
+49 (0)2203-908-1774 
Gerd1Schakau@bundeswehr.org 
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GERMAN MILITARY AVIATION AUTHORITY 
Division 3 - Operations 
- Liaison Officer to DAeC e.V. - 
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